
Presidents Report…
Fellow Shedders

Negotiations have commenced be-
tween the South Moreton Presbytery

of the Uniting Church regarding the
tenure of our existing premises.
We anticipate a very suitable and
favourable outcome to these nego-
tiations and are currently busy
preparing a 10 Year Strategic Develop-
ment Plan.

Our traditional ANZAC Day celebration was held on Friday 22 April.
The President of the Sunnybank RSL, Hugh Polson, was the guest
speaker.  Thanks to Des Broom for organising a solemn
celebration.  I was honoured to be able to lay a wreath on behalf
of the Shed at the Sunnybank RSL’s own ANZAC Day service on
25th.

I am pleased to say that our Family History meetings are
interesting and progressing well.  We very much appreciate being
able to use the facilities at the Sunnybank Hills Council Library.  I
would like to see activities such as the playing of darts, chess or
backgammon pursued by Members.  

Last Friday, two librarians (Blanche and Gina) from the Sunnybank
Library were our guest speakers.  Also present at our Last Friday
activities were 7 members of the Beenleigh Shed and the past
president of the Algester Men’s Shed, Bob Hetherington.  It is
certainly beneficial to interact with members from other Sheds,
as the Beenleigh group were interested in our dust extraction
system.  They showed us how they electronically control usage
of their machinery.

ROB JOHNSON
President
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On Friday 29th April we had the pleasure of hosting
a great presentation by Blanche & Gina from the
Sunnybank Hills library. Not only did we hear about
all the great offerings available at the library but also
a story & presentation on the library robot JD (pictured).
JD was developed by library member’s to showcase
modern technology. Our grand children are learning
about robotics at school.

Our Shed runs a family history group at the library,
see Tony W for details.

library presentation

I am happy to inform members that our application
for $2,135 grant to fund first aid training has been
successful. Details of our bank account have been given
to the Sunnybank Community Sports Club and we expect
the funds to be transferred with-in a few weeks..

This new grant is for another 20 places on the first aid
course.

Warwick V has finalised the date for the first group
to be done in May, and will arrange for the second course
to be held in June or July.

Mike L

Sponsorship & Fund Raising:

email: fundraising@sunnybankshed.org

Grant application

Jokes of the Month

Death

After Alex died, everyone gathered
at his funeral. Then the minister
started to speak: "He was a model
husband, a decent man, a terrific
father..."

The widow then makes a motion
for her son to come to her.

"What is it mother?" he whispers.

"Dear, go check the casket, I think
we're at the wrong funeral..."



another
successful

project
completed
by Doug F,

a bird
Feeder
for his

daughter
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A rocking
Horse made
by a shed
member is
For Sale.
This
Rocking
Horse is
well made
& nicely
painted.
For Sale
at only
$150.00
or near offer.

On Friday 29th April 6 members

of the Beenleigh Men’s Shed

visited our shed primarily to talk

to members about our dust

extractor System, as Beenleigh

Shed want to install a similar

system

They also demonstrated a great

device that one of their members,

Greg has developed.

The system eliminates the need

to sign on/off and allows for control

over machine use.

Those who have some knowledge

of these things watched on with

great interest.
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Machinery log in/log out SySteM

For Sale

Is every one aware that Sunnybank District Community

Men’s Shed has a web site, www.sunnybankshed.org

and a facebook page sunnybank men’s shed. Have

a look at both these sites & add them to your favourites.

shed Websites

Support our Sunnybank DiStrict Men’S SheD SupporterS

finished proJect

last friday of the Month
27th May

end of Month bbQ


